
Headteacher’s Newslet ter 15.9.23  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very positive start to the School Year and our pupils have settled back into the 
busy routine of the school week.  This week was ‘Positive Relationships Week’. As part of this 
week’s focus, Mrs Claydon spoke to our pupils about sharing worries and concerns and dur-
ing our Monday Gospel Assembly she discussed our school Worry Monsters.  

 
We have had Worry Monsters in our classrooms for 2 
years now and they have played a big role in sup-
porting our pupils to share things that are making 
them feel worried, anxious or nervous. Our Worry 
Monsters have particularly helped our children who 
find it easier to write/draw what they are feeling ra-
ther than speak face to face with an adult.  
 
At St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School, we are com-
mitted to safeguarding children and young people 
and we expect everyone who works in our school to 
share this commitment. Adults in our school take all 
welfare concerns seriously and will continue to en-
courage our children to talk to us about anything that 
worries them. 
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Breakfast Club  
 The Breakfast Club is open. To book 

a place for your child/ren please use 

our Schoolcomms booking system. If 

you require any help or guidance with 

this booking system, please contact 

the school office on 01708 345200. Who is our Safeguarding Team? 
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All parents will want the school to 

ensure the safety of all of our chil-

dren. This is a statutory and moral 

responsibility and the school works 

hard, together with parents, to meet 

these responsibilities. 

Our safeguarding procedures follow 

best practice guidance and our safe-

guarding policy can be found on our 

website.  

We wouldlike to remind parents and 

carers that the law states that par-

ents must not use physical chas-

tisement that causes a mark, use 

an implement or includes a pro-

longed stress position. If any par-

ent would like to discuss any con-

cerns they have about managing 

behaviour at home, please contact 

the school and we will arrange for a 

confidential conversation to explore 

possible strategies. 

Schools have a statutory responsibil-
ity under section 175 of the Educa-
tion Act 2002 to safeguard and pro-
mote the welfare of children both in 

and out of school. 
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